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8 December 2014

Mr Brett Mainwaring
fyi-request-2037-fd4c19cf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Mainwaring

| refer to your request dated 21 September 2014 in which you requested copies of all
Cabinet papers relating to GCSB ‘business case’ propositions within the last 10 years. | also
refer to my response dated 14 November 2014 in which | advised that additional work was
required to prepare the co-location Cabinet papers for release.

Sections of the Cabinet papers have been withheld under section 6(a) of the Official
Information Act 1982 as releasing this information would be likely to prejudice the security
or defence of New Zealand or the international relations of the Government of New Zealand.

The additional work has now been completed and redacted versions of the Cabinet papers
are attached.

Yours sincerely

LI~

lan Fletcher
Director



